
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT
COMMITTEE MEETING

July 16, 2018

Chairman Tesoriero called the meeting to order at 7:29 p.m. in the 2nd floor Common Council
Chambers of City Hall.   

MEMBERS  PRESENT:  Councilor  Tesoriero,  Councilor  Corradino  and  Councilor
McBrearty. 

OTHERS  PRESENT:  Councilor  DeMassi;  Councilor  Hill;  Councilor  Wilmott;  Councilor
Gosek; William Barlow,  Mayor;  Deborah Coad, City Chamberlain;  and Randall  Griffin,  Fire
Chief.

MEDIA PRESENT:  Steve Yablonski, Oswego Daily News; Benjamin Kail, Palladium Times.

A motion  to  approve the  minutes  of  July  2,  2018 was  made by Councilor  Corradino  and
seconded by Councilor McBrearty; minutes were approved by a unanimous vote.

I.OLD BUSINESS:  There was no old business.

II. NEW BUSINESS:

Authorization:

1. The Examining Board of Plumbers request approval of the revised Plumbing Code.  
Councilor Tesoriero said this is something that has been worked on for quite a few 
years.  Curt Miller, Oswego Plumbing Inspector, said changes needed to be made.  He 
said it will be updated with the current codes and new permit fees.  Councilor Hill asked 
how many plumbers are certified to operate in the City of Oswego.  Mr. Miller said 6 or 
7.  

COMMITTEE DECISION:  Councilor  Corradino made a motion to forward a favorable
recommendation  to  the  Full  Council  granting  approval  of  the  revised  Plumbing  Code.
Councilor McBrearty seconded the motion, unanimous approval.  

THE  RESOLUTION  THAT  WAS  PART  OF  THE  MEETING  WILL  BE
FORWARDED TO THE FULL COUNCIL.

2. Mayor William J. Barlow, Jr., proposes to make the Dog Park a Tobacco-Free Zone.  
Councilor DeMassi said there are a lot of people that smoke.  She asked if there will be 
an area for them.  Councilor Corradino said within the confines of the dog park they 
won’t be able to smoke but they could across the street.  Councilor McBrearty asked if 
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they could smoke in the parking lot.  Councilor Tesoriero said he doesn’t know because 
it isn’t that specific.  He said it goes along with all the other city properties that are non-
smoking.  

COMMITTEE DECISION:  Councilor  Corradino made a motion to forward a favorable
recommendation to the Full Council granting approval to make the Dog Park a Tobacco-Free
Zone.  Councilor McBrearty seconded the motion, unanimous approval.  

THE  RESOLUTION  THAT  WAS  PART  OF  THE  MEETING  WILL  BE
FORWARDED TO THE FULL COUNCIL.

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made at 7:38 p.m. by Councilor McBrearty.  A second
was made by Councilor Corradino, and was unanimously approved.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mary M. Annal
Recording Secretary
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